
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Year 4!  We are very much looking forward to working with your child this year.  Mrs 

Hudd will be teaching Monday and Tuesday and Mrs McFall will be teaching Wednesday - Friday.  

Our teaching assistant is Mrs Barwick who will work with us each morning. We have French, taught 

by Madame Mylward, on a Tuesday afternoon. 

Our first topic this term is based on the Anglo-Saxons. Our topic after half term is a Geography based 

one looking at biomes and vegetation around the world.  

Our PE days for this half-term are Monday and Thursday.  Please make sure your child always has 

their PE kit in school including trainers (or plimsolls).  Please remember that long hair should be tied 

back every day and earrings should be removed or covered with tape.   

Homework will be set on a Thursday and due in the following Tuesday.  The children will have 

spellings to practise each week, their reading book, and another piece of work to complete.  One 

week this will be maths based and the next topic-based. In Year 4, the children are required to take a 

multiplication check. Therefore it is really useful for them to spend time on Times Tables Rockstars 

every week to build their confidence and fluency.  We do not expect your child to spend more than 

an hour and a half completing their homework.  Please do get in touch if you have any questions or 

concerns.   

Reading records should be handed in every Monday.  However, it is helpful if your child’s reading 

record is always in their bag with their reading book as we will be listening to them read throughout 

the week.   

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries, or concerns at any point. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs J Hudd      &    Mrs C McFall 

 

 


